
 

 

September 2023 
Year 6 Residential to Liddington, Wiltshire 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
  
We will be offering an end of Year 6 trip outdoor adventurous residential visit to Liddington 
PGL Centre, Wiltshire which will take place from the 3rd June – 7th June 2024 for four 
nights.  
 
The children will be offered the opportunity to participate in high ropes, low ropes, canoeing, 
raft building, climbing, abseiling and other team building and problem-solving activities. This 
will be a fantastic opportunity for your child to develop their resilience whilst increasing their 
physical activity. 
 
For many children this may be their first experience of staying away from home without you. 
PGL staff and I will be on hand throughout to encourage, reassure and help, so that your 
child returns home even more confident and independent with a real sense of achievement. 
 
Visit PGL‘s website www.pgl.co.uk to find out more about the company and the location we 
will be visiting. 
 
I would like to invite you to a parent meeting on Zoom so we can share this exciting 
opportunity for your child, aid in any decision making and help answer any questions you 
may have.  The meeting will be held at 5pm on Tuesday 12th September 2023. 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/85253947999?pwd=UDoJ5Cm3ElKSRJArfGJt2bPi51a9Xc.1 
Meeting ID: 852 5394 7999 
Passcode: Year6 
 
If you would like your child to participate in this residential visit and to secure your 
child’s place, please tick the permission box on ParentPay and pay the first deposit of £75 
(initial non-refundable deposit).  The total cost of this trip is £475. Permission and 
payment on ParentPay must be given by Wednesday 20th September to secure a place 
on this trip.  
 
Once the payment schedule has been set up, there will be an option for you to make smaller 
payments on a more regular basis if that would be more convenient for you.  Financial help 
is available for those children entitled to Pupil Premium and/or Free School Meals.  If 
you would like to discuss payment, please feel free to contact the school and speak with the 

http://www.pgl.co.uk/
https://us05web.zoom.us/j/85253947999?pwd=UDoJ5Cm3ElKSRJArfGJt2bPi51a9Xc.1


 

 

school office.  All discussions will be treated with the utmost sensitivity and 
confidentiality 
 
All payment via ParentPay will needs to be in full by 17th May 2024. Please be 
reassured that you may pay in smaller instalments up to the 17th May 2024. 
 
Parental Consent Form 
Before giving consent on ParentPay it is important that you understand that, 
 
While the supervisory adults in charge of the group will take all reasonable care of the young 
person, neither they, nor the Authority, can necessarily be held liable in respect of loss of or 
damage to the property or injury suffered by the young person arising out of the educational 
visit/journey, unless such loss, damage or injury results from the negligence of Bedford 
Borough, its employees or official volunteers, and you read and understand the extent and 
limitations of the insurance cover provided. 
 
I look forward to discussing this visit with you on the 12th September on Zoom. I am also 
available to contact via emails at pcoluccello@goldingtongtongreenacademy.co.uk if you 
have any questions regarding this Liddington PGL residential.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss P Coluccello 
 
Year 6 Class Teacher  
MFL Coordinator  
Goldington Green Academy 
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